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You may remember that last term we had a beautiful Autumnal 

display of fruit and vegetable pictures in our Entrance Hall. 

 

Mrs Taylor selected the best entries for inclusion in a calendar 

being published by our produce supplier, Sinnett Lawsons.  

The winning entries have now been made into a very colourful 

calendar, which the company send out to customers. 

 

Our girls were lucky enough to receive early copies of the cal-

endar, a copy of which is on display in the Entrance Hall.  In 

addition, the girls will be taken to Macclesfield to have a look 

around Sinnett Lawsons later this term. 

 

Congratulations to everyone who took part.  Mrs Taylor had a 

very hard job judging due to the very high standard of entries. 

Congratulations to Charlotte, Lydia, Amy C (on behalf of F6), 

Yasmin, Zara, Laura and Sophie for being this week’s Stars.  

Well done for all of your hard work. 

Stars of the Week Reindeer Ramble 
This morning Verna 

Costello from East Cheshire  

Hospice joined our assem-

bly and accepted a cheque 

for over £2,000. 

 

As you know, our girls had 

a great time at the end of 

last term when they did 

their sponsored Reindeer 

Ramble around Wilmslow, 

despite the pouring rain.  The cheque was presented to ECH by 

Amy C and Ella, on behalf of the School Council. 

 

Thank you very much to Miss Ramsay and her School Council, 

who worked so hard to make this event a success.  Thank you as 

well to Georgina in Form 4 who went on the Radio 2 Breakfast 

show to tell Chris Evans all about it. 

 

The girls had great fun for a great cause! 

Changes to Clubs & Activities 
 

Clubs and activities start on Monday.  Please check the details overleaf carefully as 

some clubs may have changed times this term.  In addition some regular clubs will not 

be running next week for various reasons. 



Monday 14th 

12.35pm School Council (F2-6) 

12.35pm F5 & 6 Sports Club 

3.30-4.15pm F1 & 2 Library Club 

4-5pm F3&4 Sports Club  
  

Tuesday 15th 

8.00am F4 Prep Club  

8.10am F5 Prep Club  

2.30-3pm KG Stretch & Grow 

3.45-4.30pm F1&2 Sports Club 

4-5pm Orchestra  
  

Wednesday 16th 

12.35pm F3-6 Chess Club 

2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 

3.30-4pm Reception Ballet 

3.30pm Netball v Loreto (A) U10 A & B Teams 

4-4.30pm F1 Ballet 
  

Thursday 17th 

8.00am F3-6 Judo Club (first half) 

12.35pm Rec – F2 Puzzle Club 

12.35pm No Senior Choir/Chamber Choir (Mrs 

Rundell away) 

3.45-4.15pm F1&2 Gymnastics 

4.15-5pm F3&4 Gymnastics 

4-5pm No F6 Maths Club due to Entrance Ex-

ams 
  

Friday 18th 

10.35am F4—6 Library Club 

12.35pm No F3-6 Friday Fiddlers  (Mrs Rundell 

away) 

4-5pm F5 & 6 Sports Club  

4-5pm F3-6 Yoga 

Brainteaser of the Week 
What does RSVP mean? 

Where do you see it? 

What’s On Next Week? 

Merits and Courtesies 

Silver Merit  

F1 Ava, Rosa 

Bronze Merit  

F4 Ella 

Bronze Courtesy  

F1 Lydia, Imogen 

Rec Maryam 

Congratulations 
To the Dobrev family who began the new year by welcoming a new 

baby to their family.   

 

Charlotte is now a proud big sister to Eleanor Elizabeth, who was 

born on 2nd January.  Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Dobrev! 

Lost Property 
There is a huge amount of lost property in the box at the end of the 

corridor.  If you are still missing items of clothing, please can you 

reclaim anything that might be yours.  There are many items that are 

not named and will be donated to Second Hand uniform if they are 

not claimed. 

Bicycles 
If you have any bikes which you no longer need, Mrs Milne would be 

grateful if you would consider donating them to WPS Early Years.  

Preferably bikes should be in good working order and suitable for 

children up to 5 years old.  If they have stabilisers that would be a 

bonus.  If you do have something to donate, please speak to Mrs 

Milne. 

Half Term Holiday Camp 
Carly & Kimberley McBride will be running a Multi Sports Camp in the Sports Hall during February Half Term 

(Mon 11th to Fri 15th Feb).  Boys and Girls from 4-11  are welcome and the camp runs from 9.30am to 4.30pm.  

There will be an early drop off option from 8.30am and a late pick up until 5.30pm.  A letter will be sent home 

next week. 


